
Budget Council 

November 29, 2006 

3-5 PM, Rm  284 RU 

 

 

• Minutes of October 19, 2006 Approved 

 

• Discussion of Program Review assignments 

 

o The Council’s previous discussion on the desire to provide a more uniform 

and informative framework for the Annual Program Reviews was 

discussed. David Mulkey and Allen Wysocki will be contacting the 

Provost to coordinate the Council’s efforts with the initiative underway. 

 

• Discussion of Faculty Unit Budget Reviews 

o It was decided that the Budget Council would draft a resolution requesting 

all Academic budget units to establish a process by which the faculty of 

the unit would have a consultative role in the unit’s budget process. ( in 

subsequent discussion Karen Parker and Frank Bova accepted the task of 

drafting the resolution) 

• Review of Budget Council web postings 

o Skip Wilson reported that all of the Budget Review documents had been 

collected and posted to the Budget Council’s Webpage. 

 

• Initial discussion between Budget Council and CLAS New Faculty Finance 

Committee   

o The new Faculty Finance Committee from CLAS explained the process of 

electing the faculty representatives and discussed their future plans. The 

groups had only been elected and charged a very short time so it was 

decided to have a representative report back to the Budget Council during 

the January meeting. The Budget Council did discuss the links being 

provided on the Council’s webpage and suggested that as the Committee 

found other sources of data valuable that the Council would try to make 

similar data available to all UF faculties. 


